Allen, Amber

From:

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 11:10 AM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Permit application # HR22-001198

This message is from Catherine Sims._

| live at 803 Avondale Road, Austin, TX 78704. | recently received a notice of public hearing for case # HR 22-001198,
Ryan Rodenberg, 804 Rutherford Place. The permit requested is for a demolition permit for the property. | support this
permit being approved. | am in favor of Mr. Rodenberg's petition. | do not want to attend a public hearing because | am
over 70 years old. Doing so is not advisable for my age group, or health status, due to Covid protocols. | do want to
register my support, however.

Thank you,
Catherine Sims
803 Avondale Road
Austin, TX 78704





